Thank you again to our many community volunteers who keep our parks, channels and streets clean and tidy. Since October, 52.5 volunteer hours have been logged. We absolutely live in the very best community!

Our program was Cindy Cassidy from the International Dark Sky organization. She was joined by Stan and Julie Farmer of Horseshoe Bay. Stan is the HSB City Manager.

A vote was held to determine if a retaining wall can be constructed at Oriole Park. The project will be funded by David and Becca Marsh. We thank them for their generous contribution to our community.

Full meeting minutes can be obtained here: HHPOA Minutes 2016-12-13

If you have thoughts about other organizations you would like to have present to our community, please contact me (Lorinda Peters – 515-988-5656 or lorindalpeters@gmail.com) and I'll do my best to get it arranged.